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Ms. Castellanos, 

C) 

C' Pl 

:-:>::..... 
(.) 

1"'0 

"'"l= C> 
,...)C... 
-( -u ............ _:_ -- - w ~ 

0 
Ul 

.... 
n 
(""" ... 

Thank you for providing comments regarding the proposed territorial agreement between Duke 
Energy Florida, LLC and Suwannee Valley Electric Cooperative, which will require the transfer 
of customers between the two utilities. Your comments are included for consideration in 
Commission Docket 16021 1-EI. The Commission wi ll address the proposed agreement at the 
January 5, 2017 Agenda Conference, 9:30 am, Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 Esplanade 
Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399. The conference will be broadcast live at 
http://v\'vvw.noridapsc.com/Conferences/AudioYideoEventCoverage. 

Again, thank you for making the Florida Public Service Commission aware of your concerns. If 
you have any additional questions, please contact me at 850-413-6814 or tcoston@psc. tl. state.us. 

Tripp Coston 
Economic Supervisor 

-

cc: Office of Consumer Outreach and Assistance 
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Tripp Coston 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ms. Castellanos, 

Tripp Coston 
Tuesday, December 20, 2016 2:40 PM 
'humcas@windstream.net' 
Judy Harlow 
Correspondence-Duke Energy and Suwannee Valley territorial agreement 
Castellanos.pdf 

Thank you for your recent comments concerning the pending territorial agreement between Duke Energy Florida, LLC 
and Suwannee Valley Electric Cooperative. Per the attached letter, your comments are included for consideration in this 
pending docket before the Commission. Please let me know if have any additional questions or concerns. 

Regards, 

Tripp Coston 
Economic Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850.413.6814 
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